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gement (Licensing) 

Dear Mr O’Flynn 

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a waste licence relating to a facility 
at Corrin, Fennoy, Co Cork. Having examined the documentation submitted, I am to 
advise that the Agency is of the view that the documentation does not comply with 
Article 12 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. 

You are therefore requested, in accordance with Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the regulations, 
to take the steps and supply the information detailed below: 

ARTICLE 12 COMPLIANCE REQUIREMENTS 

Q B.8 Fees 
Provide the outstanding application fee due. This relates to the fee for the recovery of 
waste as per the Second Schedule of the Waste Management (Licensing ) Regulations 
2000. 

Please supply the information in the form of a one original plus two copies within one 
month of the date of this notice. 

Please note that the application’s register number is 50-2. If you have any further 
queries please contact Ms. Niamh 0’ Donoghue at the number above. Please direct all 
correspondence in relation to this matter to the Licensing Unit, Ofice of Licensing & 
Guidance, Environmental Protection Agency, Headquarters, PO Box 3000, Johnstown 
Castle Estate, County Wexford quoting the register number. 

Guardians of the Environment 



Yours sincerely, / 

Senior Inspector 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
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